
Miss Greenwood: Alfie P
Miss Axall: Matthew J
Mrs Millington: Tyla D
Miss Gregory: Lucas P
Miss James: Jenson W
Miss Wightman: Lily R
Miss Roebuck: Poppy O

Miss Beck: Sam B
Mrs Hrintchuk: Mishal K

Miss Marr: Isabelle R
Mrs Spivey: Whole Class

Launchpad: Aston C
Mrs Willets: Brodie R

Mrs Dove: Louie K
Annie: Launchpad 
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(RKG) Edie
(RMA) Myla

 (1LM) Aimee
 (1/2MG) Maisie

(2HJ) Lola
 (3VW) John-Junior

 (3/4ER) Dylan
 (4FB) Mylah 
 (5MH) Riley

 (5/6KM) Jasmine
(6AS) 

(Laundpad) Tobi

This week at BPA has been as busy as ever. We have had Year 2 doing an
incredible job with Miss James and the rest of the KS1 team in completing some
of their SATs papers: we're all so very proud with how they have taken to this.
Next week is a key week in the lives of our Year 6 pupils. From Tuesday through

to Friday they too will be embarking on their own SATs journey. I know how
hard they have all worked towards this week. Miss Spivey, Mrs Colley and Miss

Marr have been instrumental in preparing them as best as they possibly can and
I know they will all shine next week, showing off just how far they have come in
KS2. I want to personally wish them all the very best next week; I know they'll

all be amazing.
Finally, we had our own Coronation Celebration day today. A huge thank you to

every member of staff that helped make the day so memorable for our
children. I wish you all a happy and enjoyable bank holiday weekend with

whatever celebrations you have planned.



Parent notices

Packed Lunches 



If your child brings a packed lunch to
school can we please ask that this is a

'healthy' lunchbox. 



There have been some occasions where
children are only bringing sweet

treats. 



All lunchboxes should include a
sandwich, wrap, salad, pasta etc as the

main 'course' of their lunch.

Monday 8th May: BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY
Tuesday 9th-Friday 12th: Year 6 SATs
week.
Wednesday 10th May: Reception Family
Fun Afternoon. (book via Arbor)
Thursday 18th May: Super Hero themed
lunch menu.



This week at BPA...



On Tuesday 9th May, SATs week will begin and you will sit a range of tests starting with Spelling,
Punctuation and Grammar (SPaG).
 The hard work that you have put in over the past year is incredible and there is something we
would like to say: The end of year assessments do not tell us who you are! 

Throughout your time here at Bramley Park Academy, it has become clear that we have
incredibly talented, kind, passionate and resilient pupils that we are all extremely proud of.
There is no doubt that we have future scientists, authors, actors and athletes. 

We truly hope that you never forget the love of learning 
and educational enquiry that you all have. Looking back
 over the unprecedented events that you have all overcome
 in the last few years just shows that you are truly 
unstoppable – you all have a lot to be proud of! 

You have matured into individuals that will have incredible 
adventures, careers and lives – starting with our residential to 
Herd Farm! 
We believe in all of you!

Dear Year 6 pupils..


